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Bonn, 08 September 2005 
MW/IPC 

I. International Paralympic Sport Film Festival 

 

Dear NPCs 

We are pleased to announce that the Hungarian Paralympic Committee, 
under the patronage of the IPC, will be hosting the First International 
Paralympic Sport Film Festival in Budapest from 30 March to 1 April 2006. 

Films about Paralympic sport, athletes, assistants, events and emotions can 
be entered for the Festival. For more information about the event, please 
visit www.budapestbridge.hu and click on English in the top left hand corner.  

The IPC herewith asks all NPCs to help in the promotion this event, using 
your available channels. Thank you for your assistance! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miriam Wikens 
Media and Communication Director 
International Paralympic Committee 

All NPCs 


